
Term 2, Week 2

Year 6 news A snapshot of our week

Maths: In maths, we have been learning 
about equivalent fractions.  We have also been 
focussing on how to simplify fractions. We then 
looked at identifying fractions on a number line.   

Bright spark:  Bradley & L-J

Stars: Warren, Amelia, Oscar

Homework:
No homework was handed out this week, but please do encourage your son/daughter to read every day.  

Remembrance
On Monday, KS2 had a remembrance service in 
church, before joining KS1 at the memorial outside 
for the traditional 2 minutes silence.  It was a 
poignant moment and the children all did us proud.

Science: This week, the children learnt about 
the heart in more detail.  They learnt the names of 
the different parts, before acting out the movements 
of the heart and the blood as it beats.

Anti-bullying Week: As part of anti-
bullying week, the children acted out some 
scenarios, which they then discussed as a class.  
They also worked in groups to write a rap.  In 
addition, they worked on an anti-bullying poster.

English: We have finished reading our class 
book, Letters from the Lighthouse.  The children 
appeared to really enjoy it.  In writing, the 
children wrote a poem about a lighthouse.  We 
brainstormed words and phrases and recapped 
personification, in order to make the poem as 
effective as possible.  

Remembrance Day Art
The children produced some art linked to 
remembrance day.  They all did a fantastic job!  See 
examples below:  

A message from Mrs Holditch - Leaver’s
hoodies: As they are not school uniform, and we are
still at the start of the year, leaver’s hoodies are not to be
worn in school until the Leavers’ Fun Day in July.
Children are welcome to wear them to and from school,
but not during the school day (including break and
lunch).


